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May 30, 2008

To Whom It May Concern:

Republic Construction & Development has worked with Atlantic Doors &
Hardware over the last two years on a number of construction
projects.

We are continually pleased with their prompt delivery, their responsive customer
service and quality final product. We highly recommend Atlantic Doors &
Hardware.

Steven J. Neubafth
Vice President
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Sincerely,


